
From: Fred Fraize  
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2018 4:32 PM 
To: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com> 
Subject: TRIANGLE INN AGENDA ITEM NEXT MEETING. 

 
 
Lori, couple of city council meetings ago I wanted an update on the Triangle Inn. 
It was agreed that the council would get and update.  The mayor agreed we should get an update. 
 
So for the next meeting. 
 
What was done? 
What was the cost? 
What needs to be done? 
What is the cost? 
What is the time line? 
 
Hope this can happen. 
Thanks 
Travel Safe 
Fred 
 


